From: s mormiver. |

Sent: 06 June 2017 11:42
To: Planning
Subject: objection - planning application 2017/2394/P

I am writing to submit a strong objection to the planning application reference 2017/2394/P
address

6 Coptic Street

London WC1A INH

Coptic Street is a residential street which already has 5 restaurants not including the two on the
corner of New Oxford street.

my flat is directly opposite 6 Coptic street - my bedroom window is directly opposite. If a
restaurant/bar is opened on the ground and basement floor (I am on the 1st floor) - | will
continually receive light pollution from the lights in the restaurant - noise pollution (there is too
much already from other restaurants in the street) from people coming in and out and this will be
directly outside by bedroom window and the others in the block although the first floor grabs most
of the noise and the light. There will be cooking smells and god forbid music - it is just not feasible
to open a bar/restaurant here in a town house as such - it should not be allowed for environmental
health and to keep the community spirit and tradition of the dwelling and area - this is town house.

| am already stressed from the noise and light and aromas from the other establishments and the
late night traffic of people noise - deliveries of goods/foods to restaurant - taking wast etc.

Coptic street is narrow and cannot accommodate more noise/light/smells from another
bar/restaurant premises not to mention more delivery vans waste etc.

| live with multiple sclerosis and stress makes my symptoms worse. To have a bar/restaurant
directly next to my bedroom window would make my flat uninhabitable as there would be not
respite from noise light etc.

This applications cannot be allowed to proceed

Kind Regards,

Sophie Mortimer
Falt 4

| Little Russell Street
London WC1A 2Hr.



